&.s. "WATERBUCK".

I made further inquiry of the Secretary of the
Company to-day, and he stated that their brokers, who were
negotiating the sale of the vessel, were hopeful of
disposing of her very shortly, and that the price asked
for the ship included the cost of the general examination
for continuance of classification.

He added that he would at once advise this Office

of any fresh development in the situation.

4th January, 1928.
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